
Public Notice 
 

Community Futures Triple R 
Meet and Greet 

 
On Tuesday, May 26th, 2015 from 11:00am to 4:00pm there 
will be a Community Futures Triple R Meet and Greet open to 

the Public at the Council Chambers in Vassar, Manitoba. 
 

The Meet and Greet will be open to anyone who would like to 
discuss business with the Triple R representatives. 

 
No appointment is necessary, hope to see you there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more details on this event, please call 204-746-6180. 

 


